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November 13, 1987

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton

Re: Reclassification
EP Operating Company
Lambirth No. 8 Well
South Peterson (Penn)
Associated Pool
Roosevelt County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

As was requested by your letter dated October 19, 1987,
enclosed please find a copy of the application of EP
Operating Company for a non-standard gas proration unit
surrounding the subject well. EPOC has requested that

80 acres be assigned to the well since Section 30 is
checkerboarded on 80 acre tracts between EPOC and Phillips.
Note that our transporters will remain the same when the
well is reclassified.

Sincerely, /)

Luis Acevedo
District Petroleum Engineer

TB/wb

Enclosure

Managing General Partner of EP Operating Company, a limited partnership



